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13/07/2023 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Purchasing and reading The Strange Case of Dr Jekyll and Mr Hyde 

 

At the start of this year, students were offered the chance to buy a book bundle including J.B. Priestley’s An 
Inspector Calls, Shakespeare’s Macbeth, and Stevenson’s The Strange Case of Dr Jekyll and Mr Hyde. 

 

After the summer holidays, Year 11 students will start the Autumn term with their study of The Strange Case of 
Dr Jekyll and Mr Hyde meaning that it is essential for all students to have the correct edition: 

 

The Strange Case of Dr Jekyll and Mr Hyde, Scholastic, ISBN: 9781407164267 

 

It is vital that students read the novel over the summer in preparaton for their study of it in September. Some 

students may find it helpful and motivational to use an audiobook when reading along independently. I have 

included a link to one unabridged version below: 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Uaak-7NohTg 

 

Many thanks for your support.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Natasha McDonagh 

Subject Leader for English 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Uaak-7NohTg

